TOWNSHIP OF AVON

Notice of the Meeting of the Avon Township/City of Avon Joint Planning Board

This notice is to alert residents that there will be a meeting of the **Avon City / Avon Township Joint Planning Board** on Thursday March 31, 2016 at 7:00 PM at Avon Township Hall (16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN) to discuss building permits in the growth area, treatment options for infestations of Eurasian milfoil, inquiries for sewer and water service on the west side of Middle Spunk Lake, general community updates, and other business as permitted by law. The public is invited to attend. All Avon Township/City of Avon meetings are handicap accessible.

Stephen Saupe, Clerk Avon Township ssaupe@csbsju.edu

Published in the Enterprise Wednesday March 9, 2016